Hi Fiona,

Thank you for your assistance. After careful considerations of the proposal, Auburn Council has come to
the conclusion that Council does not have any submission in respect of the proposal. The modifications
sought has very minimal impact and there is no objection from Auburn City Council in relation to the
modifications.

If you have any other question, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below.

Regards,

Oyshee Igbal

Duty Town Planning Officer

Development Assessment, Planning & Environment
AUBURN CITY COUNCIL

T:(02) 9735 1272 F: 9643 1120

E: oyshee.igbal@auburn.nsw.gov.au
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